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Hats off to those in the service of our country!  

NOTICE 

All Eagle and Auxiliary members dues were due by MAY 31st.  

This is all members, Aerie and Auxiliary.   

If your dues are not paid, you are delinquent .  You are now 

in a grace period until June 30 to pay  after which, you will 

dropped by the Grand Aerie as a member. If you are not cur-

rent with your dues you will not be able to play the Queen of 

Hearts or participate in the books.  You must be current to 

even purchase drinks in the social room.  Do yourself a favor 

and pay your dues now. 

A message from your Auxiliary President 

Here we go Again!!! I would like to congratulate all 

of the new Aerie and Auxiliary officers fo this year. 

I hope to bring new energy  and to fulfill the obliga-

tion to the best of my ability.  We have many Eagle 

Charities to raise money for.  I know if we all work as 

a team, it will be accomplished. 

We want everyone to enjoy their membership and 

remember whatever you put into it you get twice as 

much back in so many ways. 

Feel free to stop me anytime with your ideas, ques-

tions or concerns and I’ll do my best to help. 

In friendship, and love, 

Beverly Brooks, Madam President 

Eagle Riders Fun Ride—June 9th, 2018 

$5.00—Member Donation—$10.00 non-Member 

Ride to Nav-A-Gator then back on the road to 

Shorty’s Place. 

Sign-up @9:30-10:00 

Kick Stands up at 10:15 

From your Aerie President: 

I want to thank Josh Stolze for the great job he’s done lead-

ing us for the past couple of years (I have big footsteps to 

follow). I would like to thank everyone for their support in 

electing me as your Aerie President.  I’m very proud! 

For those of you who don’t know me, my name is Jim 

Broadbent.  I am a 3 times Worthy President of Aerie#2899, 

Weymouth, Mass., Past President of the  Massachusetts 

Past Presidents club.  I am a proud 38 year member of our 

great organization. 

I would like to encourage our Brothers and Sisters to come 

in and see what the Eagles are all about. (Much more than 

an inexpensive place to drink).  The Fraternal Order of Ea-

gles donates millions of dollars each year to various health 

and community causes.  But we need your help in raising 

these funds (especially for our local causes.  Please come in 

& attend an aerie meeting (2nd and 4th Wed. 7:30 pm, 

soon to be possibly changed to 7pm.  Enjoy a free cocktail 

for attending.  Once again, thanks very much & looking for-

Aerie 3171 Elections 

Congratulations to our new Vice President, John Peter-

son on accepting the office of Vice President and to Joe 

White for accepting the office of inside guard.  Thank you 

both so much for stepping forward. 

Father’s Day Breakfast 

Congratulations to all of our Aerie members who are also 

fathers.  We welcome you to join us for a free Father’s Day 

breakfast.  This is for all Aerie members of 3171.  Enjoy your 

special day! 


